
 NEW FOUNDATION 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR! 
SABRINA GADDIS 

Sabrina has been a resident of Ulysses since 
2020 and comes to us after completing her 
tenure as the Director of the Management 
Development Center (MDC) at Fort Hays State 
University where she lead the effort to 
establish the MDC as the premier training, de-
velopment and consulting center in Western 
Kansas. Sabrina worked remotely for the past 
several years and traveled extensively for 
meetings and to facilitate training for clients.   

Prior to serving as the Director of the MDC, much of Sabrina’s previous career experience 
came from serving as the Executive Director of the Downtown Hays Development Corporation 
(DHDC) to revitalize Downtown Hays by coordinating the efforts of city staff, local business 
leaders, investors and community volunteers to develop special events, raise funds, market 
the downtown as a district and develop the downtown as a destination district for local citi-
zens and visitors.  
Sabrina is excited to begin her role as the Executive Director for the Grant County Community 
Foundation and looks forward to coordinating the efforts of the foundation board of directors 
and leading the foundation to experience continued growth for the benefit of grant county 
citizens. 
In her spare time, Sabrina enjoys spending time with her three bonus children and supporting 
them in their activities, playing golf, traveling, reading, serving as a barista at Bear Creek on 
Sunday mornings for Brews Ministry, and being active through walking, yoga, hiking and bike 
riding. 
Sabrina will be starting on July 1st.  Feel free to connect with us to set up an appointment with 
her. You can reach us at 620-356-4223. 




